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   EDDIE’S EDITORIAL 
 I appreciate the comments on the lessons Sunday. 
Concerning the evening lesson on reasons to be thankful, 
one member asked, “Have you ever prayed and all you 
do is give thanks?” That got me to thinking and paying 
closer attention to my own prayers. To often our prayers 
consist more of needs instead of thanks. There is nothing 
wrong with asking God to take care of our needs but 
sometimes our thanks are lesser in number.    
 The next time you pray trying giving thanks the 
entire prayer. We certainly have much to be thankful for 
and offering such a prayer will help us to see just how 
much God does for us.             
 Our parenting seminar is coming up quickly. The 
deadline is February 16 and be sure to get your name on 
the list. Each lesson will address the many dangers our 
children are facing. It seems like almost everyday there 
is a child/teenager that comes up missing. A lot of this is 
due to the social media. Parents can use all the help they 
can get in protecting their children.     
 We will have a guest speaker Sunday evening and 
for the Bible Bowl. Check out Landon’s page for his bio 
and topic.         
 Looking forward  to seeing you Sunday. Eddie 
            
      

		OUR	RECORD	
Sunday	Bible	Study	 135	
Sunday	Morning	Worship	 167	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	 105	
Wednesday	Night	Bible	Study								 105					
	Contribution	 $9412	
	

PRAYERS	
	A.M.		Landon	Olson	
	P.M.		Bill	Pennington	
SONG	LEADERS	
A.M.		John	R.	Johnson	
P.M.		Kurt	Hankins	
Prepare	Lord’s	Supper:	Angie	Matthews	
Wed.	Song	Leader:		Ethan	Thomas	
Security	–1-19	-		Tommy	Chism,	O.Z.	Rhudy	
1-	22-Chris	Crimm,	Lynn	Pennington	
	
	.  

UPCOMING	ACTIVITIES	

Jan. 19 – Bible Bowl 
practice at 4:00.  
Jan. 19 – Bible Bowl at 
Vernon.   
Jan.  19- Lads 2 Leaders 
meeting after AM service. 
Jan. 24-26 – Surviving Grief 
seminar at the Sulligent 
Church of Christ. See 
bulletin board for details.  
Jan. 25 – Men’s Day at the 
Winfield Church of Christ. 
See bulletin board for 
details.  
March 6-7 – Parenting 
retreat. Deadline for signing 
up is Feb. 16. There is a sign 
up sheet on bulletin board.  
 

Prayer	list:		
KEITH CORKREN continues to 
take dialysis and therapy. No 
visitors at this time due to risk of 
infection.  
 
FRED THOMAS is home 
recovering from heart surgery. 
 
MARGIE SALTERS,  friend of 
Frankie Wallace, is having health 
problems and requests our 
prayers.  
 
Remember our shut-ins in your 
prayers: Ava Carter, Patricia 
Cunningham, Harold Gault, J.C. 
Hutchison, Alton Rector, Martha 
Rye, Jo Seay, Norma Stanford, 
Mary Thomas. 
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ELDERS	
Glenn	Butler	
Allen	Chandler	
Burt	Hankins	
Hugh	Windle	
DEACONS	
Jason	Burks	
Alvin	Foster	
Kurt	Hankins	

Curtis	Heatherly	
Robert	McNees	
James	Morton	

John	P.	Robertson	
O.Z.	Rhudy	
Craig	Snyder	
Fred	Thomas	

	
MINISTER	
Eddie	Finch	

ASSOC.	MINISTER	
Landon	Olson	

	
	

Vernon	church	of	Christ	
PO	Box	739			9875	Highway	18	

Vernon,	Al	35592	
Phone:	695-9755	

Email:	mail@vernonchurchofchrist.org	
Web	page:	www.vernonchurchofchrist.org	

	
Schedule	of	Services	

Sunday	Bible	Study	10:00	a.m.	
Sunday	Morning	Worship	10:45	a.m.	
Sunday	Evening	Worship	5:00	p.m.	
Wednesday	Bible	Study	7:00	p.m.	

	

“The	churches	of	Christ	salute	you	.	.	.”	
	 	 	 			Romans	16:16	

Vernon	Informer	

Landon’s Letters 
 This Sunday we have our annual Bible Bowl test at the 
Vernon Church of Christ. Our kids as well as all of the others 
have been studying very hard on the overall Bible instead of 
just a single chapter this time. I want to ask every one of you 
if you can to come and be with us during our service and 
encourage all of the youth who are participating. No matter 
the outcome of the test they are all learning things that are 
very important! Also if you do come you will be in for a treat 
as we are having brother Charles Steiner the campus minister 
at the Northport Church of Christ bringing the lessons for us. 
If you know of any Junior or Senior in high school that is 
interested in attending college in Tuscaloosa be sure to invite 
them to get some information on the Crimson Campus 
Ministry! See you all Sunday. 

In Him, Landon 
What’s Going On With The Youth 

Jan 19- Lads 2 Leaders meeting after the morning service. 
Jan 19- Bible Bowl @ Vernon with guest speaker Charles 
Steiner from the Northport Church of Christ. Please sign up 
for food on the sign-up sheet.  
Feb 9- Area Wide @ Midway Church of Christ. 


